
1.  Results from the last meeting 
Feedback from Red Nose Day – They liked the red nose hunt and 

wearing red/ wearing red noses.  They thought it was good – not too 

hard.  It inspired Jays and Falcons to do an autism hunt. 

 

2.   Road Safety 
Year 3 will be doing this in Summer 1 

School crossing – Mrs Bellis – (did not come) 

 

 

3. Ideas for next term 
Road safety – what we can do eg posters.  Lolly pop person?   

King’s coronation – what can school council. 

 

BEFORE THE NEXT MEETING, PLEASE DISCUSS WITH YOUR CLASS: 

 

Talk to classes about school crossing/ ideas to make it safer.  How many 

people think a school crossing  would be a good idea?  Do a vote. 

What should we do for the King’s coronation? 



 Next meeting we will decide on what to do for the 

King’s coronation and start making Road Safety 

posters. 

 

 

Make notes in your school council book. 

 


